
Mro Don Crabtree 
Route 1 
Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 
UoS.Ao 

Dear Don: 

Department of Archaeology 
University of Calgary 
Calgary, Alberta T2N 1N4 
Canada 
8. xii.1975 

Our mail strike is finally over, so I thoug ht I should 
write to say how much I enjoyed meeting you and Evelyn at 
Pullman. I can't tell you how much I learned in that two 
week period, from you and from Jeff. The facilities at 
WoS.Uo that Jeff is putting together seem really exciting , 
and I am shortly going to put in an application to go to 
school there next year. 

I hope that you had a good trip home and that all is 
well in Idaho, ~nd tnat I can see you and Evelyn sometime in 
the future at W.S bUoo 

y:;jfb-
Jeff Levitt 


